ANSAL UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY

NOTICE
April 30, 2015
Ref: SET/N/APR/30/2015/038
All the Students of B.Tech.-3rd & 4th Year, BCA & MCA – 2nd & 3rd Year, International Students – Freshmen & Sophomore Years, SET Faculty & Staff Members  are hereby informed that the School is organizing a Farewell Party for the Graduating Students on May 1, 2015, 3:00 pm onwards. A Detailed Notice by SET of the Planned Events, Timeline and Faculty I/Cs for each Event/Venue is being put up by this afternoon for everyone’s information.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All the above are invited to attend the same to bid adieu to the Graduating Batch and collectively make the Event a grand success.

Prof. Y.V. Satya Kumar
Dean-SET

CC:
1. Office of the VC
2. Registrar (Officiating)
3. Faculty/Staff (For Circulation)
4. SET File



